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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 12:44 PM

To: 'mjbfolger@aol.com'

Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)

Subject: 24 Susan Ave, VB Fee VB1703

Mr. Folger, 

You came to a Legislative Hearing on October 18 and at that time the hearing officer 

recommended that if you can apply for a code compliance and get the repairs done by January 

4th, she will reduce the VB fee in half.  As of to date, the record shows that you have not even 

obtain a code compliance.  Therefore, she is going to recommend ratifying the whole VB fee of 

$2240.00 and made payable in one year. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is on 

Wednesday, January 4 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


